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Dear Friends of Ukraine,

📢 UKRAINE SUPPLEMENTAL REQUEST - CALL/WRITE TO YOUR
SENATORS! 📢

On Wednesday, the U.S. Senate introduced a revised national security supplemental
bill that strips away the U.S. border component.  An initial vote in the Senate to
advance the new bill did not meet the 60 vote threshold.   A second procedural vote
will be held this afternoon (Thursday) to review the revised national security
supplemental bill.   

Below please find a link about the current deliberations facing the U.S. Senate today: 
US Senate defeats border deal, but Ukraine, Israel aid may survive

https://www.reuters.com/world/us/bipartisan-border-ukraine-deal-looks-set-fail-us-senate-2024-02-07/


YOUR VOICE IN THIS DEBATE IS VITALLY IMPORTANT!

The Ukrainian Congress Committee of America (UCCA) and its Washington, DC public
affairs bureau – the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) – urge you once
again to contact your senators IMMEDIATELY and urge them to support and pass the
revised supplemental national security assistance bill.  

HOW TO CONTACT YOUR SENATORS: 
1. Click www.senate.gov to search for your state and your two senators; and,
2. Copy and paste the sample letter below into the contact form and press send.

*** A VERY IMPORTANT MESSAGE:  a decisive bipartisan vote for the supplemental
request in the U.S. Senate will also be a good indication to the U.S. House of
Representatives about the importance of the congressional initiative.  Your
communication with your Senators will denote the urgency of additional security
assistance to Ukraine.  

SAMPLE CORRESPONDENCE:
Dear Senator (name):

I am aware of today's efforts to bring a procedural vote for a revised supplemental
assistance package that includes critical funding for Ukraine.  As your constituent,
I urge you to support Ukraine. 

The revised supplemental request is not only about Ukraine defending its own
country, sovereignty, and territorial integrity, it is also an investment in the
international law-based security dynamic.  

Assisting Ukraine and curbing russian aggression now will prevent prolonged
American involvement in a future worldwide conflict.  Your support at this critical
juncture is greatly appreciated.

Thank you!

http://www.senate.gov/


Please find details of the revised supplemental request: 

SAMPLE SOCIAL MEDIA POSTS

#USAarmUkraine
#UkraineVictory
#russiaSponsorsTerrorism
#SupportUkraine
For more than 700 days, Ukrainians have led the global fight for freedom and
democracy.
Advocate for U.S. national security interests by supporting Ukraine. 



Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National
Information Service (UNIS) at:  unis.sawkiw@gmail.com.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Michael Sawkiw, Jr. 
UCCA Executive Vice President
and
Director - Ukrainian National Information Service 
(Washington Bureau - Ukrainian Congress Committee of America) 
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